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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 
For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  
 
 
SCHOOL UPDATES: 
Principal’s Blog 
Happy Mothers’ Day.  I hope that you are able to connect with family on this very special day.  I 
am sure there will be lots of creative ideas on how to celebrate.  Thank you for continuing to stay 
safe as we begin the next stage.   
We are constantly in contact with the district to ensure continuity of learning and to provide 
opportunities for students.  As things change and evolve we will be informing you as soon as we 

know anything.  I know that everyone at Cloverdale Traditional School is anxious to have school 
in sessions so we can reconnect, but we will be ensuring that the health and safety of everyone 
comes first. 
Thank you to the PAC for another successful fundraiser.  The flowers were beautiful and will 
brighten up many homes.  Please continue to check your emails for upcoming PAC information.   
Welcome to Kindergarten will not look the same this year.  Kindergarten parents will be receiving 

an email today with information about the changes.  If you have any questions, comments or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at sjost@sd61.bc.ca 
Last week’s plant identification was challenging.   Here are the answers:  Oregon Grape, Coastal 
Mugwort, Common Camus, Nootka Rose, Sage,    
Hopefully this week’s pictures will be easier:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-
content/uploads/sites/63/2020/05/Week-6-Photo-Challenge.pdf.  Please let me know where the 
items are on our school grounds.  Send your answers to me at sjost@sd61.bc.ca 
Stay Healthy and Safe 
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  
 
 
DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

COVID-19 Snapshot Overview and Community Resources 

https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/d2a2b2db35d79e479703840d4d2180307de7347ec121

6f47d7069cf1167188e0/Stakmail/224577/0/shared/0 

 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 
after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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